
 
 

Amendment Notice #1 
 
RFP 23-5509 Development of the Medical Disability Registry of the National Database for 

People with Disability 
 
There was an error on section 2.3 of the RFP with regards to deadline for seeking clarifications.  
SPC hereby gives notice that the correct date for it should have been 6th August, 2023 by 23.45PM 
FJT hence section 2.3 of the RFP will read as:  
 

2.3 Clarifications 
You may submit questions or seek clarifications on any issue relating to this RFP. The questions are 

to be submitted in writing to procurement@spc.int with the subject line: Clarification RFP 23-5509. 

The deadline for submission of clarifications is 6/08/2023 by 23.45 FJT. 

Details will be kept of any communications between SPC and bidders. This assists SPC to ensure 
transparency of the procurement process. While SPC prefers written communication in the RFP 
process, at any point where there is phone call or other conversation, SPC will keep a record or a file 
note of the exchange with prospective bidders. 
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